
 

September 3, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2015-0200 - 2017 Dawn Parkway Project – Term Up Provision 
 
At Exhibit A, Tab 6, pg. 19-21 of Union Gas Limited’s (“Union”) 2017 Dawn Parkway Project 
application (EB-2015-0200), Union proposed a five-year Term Up Provision for existing renewable 
transportation contracts on the Dawn Parkway System when facility expansions of the Dawn Parkway 
System are planned at a cost of $20.0 million or greater. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) and Intervenors, in advance of 
providing interrogatories to Union on September 8, 2015, that Union is modifying its proposal to increase 
the threshold cost from $20.0 million to $50.0 million. Union is making this change in response to 
feedback from its shippers on the Dawn Parkway System.  This change has no impact on any other part of 
the EB-2015-0200 application. 
 
Union will file updated evidence reflecting the increased threshold in due course. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (519) 436-5473. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by 
Lynda Anderson, on behalf of] 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
c.c.: C. Smith, Torys 
 EB-2015-0200 Intervenors 
 
 


